
 
 
 
 
28th September 2023 
 
Re: Parent Information Evening 09 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you are fit and well and feeling that your child/ren have settled into their new academic year.  
 
We have been back at school for three weeks and already so much has happened. As the newly 
appointed Headteacher I have spent this term observing the school in operation, visiting lessons, 
being on duty at social times, speaking to staff and students and learning about the policies and 
procedures that are in place. I’m gathering firsthand information to reflect on the many strengths 
that are palpable around the school and to identify areas for further development.  
 
The Leadership Team and I want to share information with you by inviting you to our first Parent 
Information Evening that is being held on Monday 09 October 2023 at 6pm in the West Hall. I ask 
that you reply using this link below if you are attending so that we can get an idea of numbers as it 
may be that we need to give more than one presentation.  
 
Please click on this link to indicate if you are attending by 5pm on Wednesday 04 October 2023. 
 
We intend to present to you for a maximum of 45 minutes and give you opportunities to share your 
thoughts and questions. Parent participation in the life of the school is vital and if you find this one 
useful and helpful, we will build more events across the school year.   
 
I look forward to meeting you,  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Taylor 
Headteacher 
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Ard-er-ynsee 
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Telephone:    01624 811100 
Email: RGSEnquiries@sch.im 

 
Ramsey Grammar School 
Scoill Ghrammeydys Rhumsaa 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/xrb2pLky8n

